From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:42:17 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 12:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Timothy Trafananko

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,

I have received notice EB-2020-0246, my family has owned this land-island since before hydro was there.
Moving my class from seasonal to R2 will double our electric bill rates, even for the 6 months we are not using it.
The is a lot of money for hard working families . I do not agree with this increase in the 50 years we have been on
hydro, there has never been such an increase that I know of. I do not agree with moving seasonal customers to R2.
The seasonal rate class has been with hydro for all these years and now doubling peoples rates to increase profits is
unethical treatment of loyal customers.

How can you justify doubling customers rates when it was fine for the last 50 years? The decision 5 years ago was
against this as it should be today, please do not eliminate seasonal rate class. This is truly a seasonal property the
hydro records are proof of this, this is not fair. I do not agree with moving seasonal rates to R2.

Thank you for your consideration of keeping the seasonal rate for rate payers who are truly seasonal





